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I am writing today in support of SB1583. As an elected school board member I 

recognize how much the argument for "local control" can be used as a cover for 

discrimination. As an Oregonian and a father of a high school student, I find it 

abhorrent that any local jurisdiction could allow a vocal and aggressive minority to 

hide behind claims of indecency while they attempt to target people they deem 

undesirable. Protecting our students from this kind of targeted erasure is far more 

important than anything they could read in a public library.  

Thank you.  

David Linn 

Centennial School Board Director 


